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CLAREMONT 
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To the Resident 

Important information inside 

Rescheduled - Footpath Reconstruction 

9 September 2024 

Dear Resident, 

Further to our letter dated 2" September 2024, regarding the upcoming footpath reconstruction 

on Vaucluse Avenue (east side) Stirling Highway to Stevens Street, the Town would like to advise: 

Due to potential conflict with Royal Show traffic (should works be delayed due to weather), the 

project has been rescheduled to start on Monday 14" October 2024. 

The goal is to complete the works by Friday 25 October, weather and contractor availability 

permitting. 

If you have any questions regarding this project or would like further information, please contact 

me on 9285 4300. 

Yours sincerely 

Myer 
Wayne Mo 

Manager Engineering 
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